
For more information contact: 
 

communications@guamwaterworks.org or visit our website at www.guamwaterworks.org, or Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/guamwaterworksauthority or Instagram at https://www.instagram.com/guamwaterworksauthority/ 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
 
October 9, 2023 
 
Contact: communications@guamwaterworks.org 
 

 
GUAM WATERWORKS AUTHORITY AND GUAM POWER AUTHORITY 

CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS CLOSED  
 
All Guam Waterworks Authority and Guam Power Authority Customer Services Centers and 
Business Offices are closed due to Tropical Storm Bolaven and Guam being placed into 
Condition of Readiness (COR) 2.  All GWA employees should report to work to secure 
computers/work area. 
 
Customers can make payments with a debit card or credit card over the phone by calling 
GWA at 647-7800 or online by visiting www.PayGWA.com. 
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